
 

                          

 

 
 
Friday 21st April 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Planned NEU Strike  

As you aware, the National Education Union (NEU) has announced further strike action taking place 

on Thursday 27th April. 

The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and government over 

teachers’ pay and lack of school funding for resources that schools rely on, for example SEND services.  

We are pleased to let you know that Oreston Community Academy will remain open to all classes on 

this date. 

I will update you with the intentions for the next proposed strike date of Tuesday 2nd May at the start 

of next week, when I have further information. 

Thank you for your understanding, cooperation and continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amy Chivers 

Headteacher 


